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Dear colleagues, 

As you well know, Ryanair CCM have started a process of change in the employment 

relationship with our airline, that will result in the first industrial action on the 25th and 26th 

of July.It is the first time that all the employees are aware that a change is not only necessary 

but possible and that it could mean a change in the aviation industry. 

We are all aware that a lot of help is necessary and that's why we turn to you as a SITCPLA 

member. 

We are constantly looking for assistance, so we ask for your cooperation to give out 

volunteering to help on these two days, giving out flyers, at the airports with the objective of 

achieving an effective and efficient strike process. That help would be needed in the following 

bases:    

 

For those of you willing and able to help please get in touch with the union sending an email 

to Sitcplaryanair@sitcpla.es providing the following details: 

▪ Name 

▪ Contact number 

▪ Available day(s) 

▪ Base where you would help 

▪ Email 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

SITCPLA Ryanair Board 
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